
Saints Felicitas & Perpetua  
Women’s Association 

 
All Ladies of the Parish 

 are invited to our 
March Social 

&  
Tea Planning Meeting 

Thursday  
March 18, 2010 

6:30 - 9pm 
Dinner & Beverages will be served! 

 Bring a friend! 
at Laura Schano’s home 

426 N. California St 
San Gabriel, CA 91775 

 
RSVP to Laura Schano (626) 309-1550 or email: LKS423@aol.com 

We will be planning the Seder Supper & Tea Social 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! The Women’s Association is a valuable service 

organization and we need your support & ideas to continue our programs! 

PLEASE JOIN US! 

Cheryl Alberg & Jackie Tan 


